Pembroke Meadows Civic League

General Membership Meeting

November 21, 2024

In President Joseph Savage-Morrison's absence, Anna Schweitzer, First Vice President, called a brief meeting to order at the Beer, Wine and Cheese Social held at the Pembroke Meadows Recreation Center. The purpose of the meeting was to introduce the 2025 Civic League Board nominees and to vote on the budget.

Those introduced were as follows:

Jackie Savage - President

Anna Schweitzer - Vice President

Marge Wynne – Second Vice President

Beverly Wilson – Recording Secretary

Cheryl Douglas – Corresponding Secretary

Anna Schweitzer asked if there were any others interested in being on the Board. There were none and a vote was taken with all in favor of electing the slate of officers for the Civic League Board for 2025.

Anna Schweitzer asked if there were any questions or comments regarding the Civic League budget for 2025 which was published in the newsletter. Copies of the budget were also made available at the meeting. A motion was made and seconded to vote to approve the 2025 budget. All were in favor of approving the 2025 Civic League budget.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.